
	

As COVID restrictions eased today, the staff and students at Purbeck View school were surprised 
and delighted to enjoy treats from a visiting ice cream cream van.  We all enjoyed delicious ice 

creams, in the sunshine. 

The surprise was an opportunity (albeit socially distanced and in our bubbles) for us all to meet 
up in the lower and sensory gardens.  It was the first time since March 2020 that we have been 

able to be together as a school and it felt wonderful. 

We are so proud of how our team and young people have coped with the challenges of the 
pandemic and look forward to more fun together in the coming months. 

Ice Cream Van Visits Purbeck View


